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Voting by mail is a proven system to increase turnout and provide representation to 

people unable or unwilling to stand in line for hours at a ballot location. To repeal this 

system would be a massive step backwards. The evidence to suggest mail-in voting 

engenders fraud is flimsy at best, and fabricated at worst.  


